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   FREE  LUNCH WINNERS 

LITTLE SIR - PAUL LAMBERT 

BIG SIR - ROGER POPE 

          MAY  MENU 

STEVE PARKS 

AL GUSTAVSON 

 

 

FRITTATA 
HOME FRIED POTATOES 

FRUIT AND JUICES 

 

PRICE $13 

I would like to welcome our newest member to the SIR’s Organization, Greg Kosinski. It was a pleasure to see you join the 
group and I hope you will enjoy your new experiences with our organization. 
It’s spring, Easter is just past and it will soon be time to play Bocce Ball. If you haven’t signed up, please contact Team       
Captain Don Miller ASAP. You will have a great time! 
If anyone has any ideas regarding events they would like to see happen on our Fun Day, please contact me and I will add 
them to the list. Fun Day this year will be on September 15th, so save the date. We are planning some fun times followed by 
dinner in the sports lounge. 
It’s National Library Week (April 8-14), and Sandy and I were just there yesterday picking up some books. I am reading a lot 
these days, due to the fact that reading is about all I can do right now. The Bear River High School shares their library with 
the county and is very easy to get to if you have never been there. They just celebrated their 10th Anniversary. 
Recently, Phil Jones and Gary Resnick updated the roster so we can tell when our membership reaches the age of 90 years, 
95 years and 100 years. As a result, next month we will be giving Bob Spink his Senior Certificate for reaching 90 years of age 
in January of this year. In October Neil Weaver will receive his award for 90 years of age. 
At the end of May, I am supposed to receive the slate of Branch Officers for next year. I know the    Nominating Committee 
is out there hustling the membership for open positions. If they approach you, please consider serving your organization in 
some capacity. It is a rewarding experience. 
I would like to thank all of you that volunteer in some capacity. With out your help, this organization could not exist. 
 

Our speaker for the May 2nd SIRS       
luncheon meeting is Ed Scofield, Nevada 
County Supervisor for our district.  Ed will 
discuss various Nevada County and       
specific South County issues. Phil Jones with new member  

Grego Kosinski 

April guest speaker Max Small 



MAY BIRTHDAYS 

                                                                                                                                                                              DECLARATIONS  

RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE  All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to 
participate.  SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, their guests or their property in matters pertaining to 
said tours, trips or other activities. 

TRAVEL EVENTS  of four or more nights and ALL air and sea travel must be arranged through a travel agency and checks for such events must be mage payable to the travel agency involved. 

REGULAR MEMBERS missing three consecutive meetings without notifying their Attendance Committee Chairman giving a valid reason for not attending, or attending fewer than six meetings within 
the past twelve months may be notified by form letter Number Four of their membership termination. Certification of attendance at a meeting of another branch will be considered as a credit to 
their attendance record. 

Access to the SIR State website is www.sirinc.org . Click on SIR HAPPENINGS to learn more about what is “happening” in your organization. 

                  BRANCH 170 OFFICERS 
BIG SIR                  ROGER POPE          268  4794 
LITTLE SIR           PAUL LAMBERT    268 2161 
SECRETARY         BART NYHAN          268 4756 
ASST SEC               LYNDEN LAIRD      268 2622 
TREASURER         DON JENKINS         268 0951 
ASST TREAS         JOHN BREWER       268 8826 
MEMBERSHIP      PHIL JONES             268 7714 

                   BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS 
LARRY SHELLEY                                   268 8369 
STEVE PARKS                                         268 3572 
AL CASH                                                   268 6717 
BOB ROUSE                                              268 3706 
DON MILLER                                           268 9520 
GLENN DELISLE                                     268 8624 

 STATE OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT                    JIM STEDMAN 
VICE PRESIDENT         RICH DETTMER 
SECRETARY                  ECKART  SELLINGER 
TREASURER                  MIKE BERRY 

         BRANCH 170 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
BULLETIN EDITOR   RICH HIBBS                268 3231 
CHAPLAIN                  ELMER CURTIS          268 6626 
GOLF CHAIR.             WOODY COWLES      268 3624 
ASST GOLF CHAIR.  CHUCK MERCER       268 9302 
CLOTHING                  GLENN DELISLE        268 8624 
LOP NEWS                   DOUG WILSON          268 9683 
MUSIC CHAIR.           VERNE BAGBY           268 3405 
HEALTH                       ED O’REILLY              268 1617 
PHOTOGRAPER         DALE ZINCK              268 2538 

                                       BRANCH 170 PAST BIG SIRS  
ART LAFONTAINE        1994                 DEL PRICE                     1995 
GENE TOPPER               1996, 1997        CLARENCE ROGERS  1998 
JOHN O’HALLORAN    1999, 2000        TOM ANDERSON         2001 
JOHN BREWER              2002                  KEITH PLATT               2003 
RON TRIMBLE              2004                   STEVE MICHALAK      2005 
DON MILLER                 2006, 2007         JIM WILKINSON           2008 
PHIL JONES                    2009                   LARRY SHELLEY         2010 

GLENN DELISLE    2011 

 GOLF - WOODY COWLES 

 HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBER 
STEVE MICHALAK 

JOHN BREWER 

SONS IN RETIREMENT      
24094 Eucalyptus Ct 
Auburn, CA 95602  

      MEMBERSHIP - PHIL JONES 
Active Members  105  New Member 1 

Guests   1            

NEW SIR WEBSITE 
Checkout the  SIR website by   going to the 

LOP/SIR website and  
following the prompts. 

 

 

 

 
WOODY COWLES   BILL EARLE   LARRY ELLIOTT 

NORM HILL   KERMIT JACOBSON 
BOB KROGMAN  DON MILLER  JIM MORRILL 

BART NYHAN  GLENN SEVERSON 
HUGH STANTON   ED TOZER   

We'll have the winners for the Wildwood Tournament, 
held on 4/25, in next month's newsletter.  For all the 
latest tournament news check out our SIRS web site:  
http://branch170.sirinc2.org/Golf.html 
Our next tournament will be on Tuesday, 5/29, a 9:00 
AM Shotgun at Alta Sierra.  The cost is $45, and the 
due date is 5/11.  Please make your checks payable to 
“SIRS Branch 124 Golf,” and bring them to the May 2nd 
SIRS luncheon, or drop them in the SIRS box in the Pro 
Shop before 5/11. 

CLYDE ARMSTRONG 

NEW MEMBER  

GREGO KOSINSKI 
BORN : MAY 22, 1952 

WIFE : JODY 
RETIRED : JUN 30, 2010 
MARKETING MANAGER                         

FOR EMC CORP 


